
 

The Cougar Column is delivered via School Messenger                                                              Week of May 08, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 5/8  

Tuesday 5/9  

Wednesday 5/10 Early Dismissal 1:45 pm 

Thursday 5/11 Crookshank Cougar Chorus 6:00 p.m. 

Friday 5/12 K-2 Spring Fling 3:15 – 5:30 p.m. 

Monday 5/15  

Tuesday 5/16 Cougars with Character 1st -4th  
PTO Meeting 5:30 Media Center and Zoom 

Wednesday 5/17 Kindergarten End of the Year Ceremony 

Early Dismissal 1:45 pm 

Thursday 5/18 SAC Meeting 4:00 pm 
Moana 6:00 p.m. 

Friday 5/19 Water Day PAWS 4th Quarter Rewards 

Monday 5/22 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony 

Tuesday 5/23 5th Grade Kickball Tournament, 
Cookout and Clap out.  

Wednesday 5/24 5th Grade Universal Trip 
Early Dismissal 1:45 pm 

Thursday 5/25 Last Day of School 
Early Dismissal 1:45 pm 

Friday 5/26 Teacher Planning Day  

Cougar Column 
John A. Crookshank Elementary 

The Future Begins Here! 
Patrick Roach, Principal 

Gwen Kling, Assistant Principal 
Christi Thomas, Assistant Principal 

 

 

Absence Reporting https://www-ces.stjohns.k12.fl.us/     Dismissal Changes cestransportation@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

PreK Celebration Dates 
5/17 – Ms. Deluna and Ms. Allen 

5/19 – Ms. Heffernan, Ms. Law and Ms. 
Mason 

5/23 – Mr. Ahr 
5/24 – Ms. Moore 

Please look for more information from 
your child’s teacher.  

K-2 Spring Fling  
Extended Day is sponsoring a K-2 Spring Fling on Friday 

May 12th. See the flyer below for more details.  

Returning Student Verification Online Form  
The District has sent out all Returning Student Verification Forms 
with SNAP CODES to parent’s email addresses that we have on file. 

If you haven't already done so, please complete your student(s) 
registration enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year. This process 
only takes about 10 minutes or less and must be completed to keep 

your student(s) enrolled in SJCSD. Only new upcoming 
Kindergarten students and 5th graders going to middle school must 
upload address documentations. Should you be withdrawing for 
the 2023-2024 school year, please contact our Data Operator, Ms. 

Lisa Cogar to ensure accuracy with our student enrollment.  

 

Crookshank Cougar Chorus 
The Crookshank Cougar Chorus presents ‘Feel the Music: A 
Journey of Hope and Inspiration’ on Thursday May 11th at 

6:00 p.m. The Kona Ice truck will be there for a treat as the 
families leave the performance. 

Moana!  
The Crookshank Drama Club will be performing “Moana” 

on Thursday May 18th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us.    

Gardening Club 
A couple of weeks ago, students from our 

garden groups harvested and donated 
collard greens, bok choy, and kale for a 

local organization called Epic-Cure. Epic-
Cure is a charity dedicated to eliminating 
food waste and ending hunger through 
coordinated volunteer efforts. Epic-Cure 

has various food distribution centers 
located throughout St. Johns County with 

many of their food banks close to 
Crookshank. Check out the picture below 

of our kiddos who helped make the 
donations and check out their website 
link to connect with a local food bank! 
They also have a Facebook page with 

important information so you can stay 
connected on social media. If you have 

any questions or need a list of their 
locations, feel free to reach out to Bailey 

Benoit or Colleen LaHatte. 

 

https://www-ces.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
mailto:cestransportation@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 
 

  

Summer Camps  
Boys and Girls Club  

Summer Academy https://www.bgcnf.org/camps   
See the flyer below for more details.         

PAL Summer Camps 
Summer sports and cheer camps. See the flyer 

below for more details.  
Summer Camps offered in town.  

https://fun4auggiekids.com/Camps/ 
West Augustine Gotta Catch ‘Em All Summer 

Camp 
St. John’s County Parks and Recreation is offering a 

summer camp to West Augustine residents.  
See the flyer below for more details.  

SJCCA Performing Arts Summer Camp @ Murray 
Middle School 

This camp is for Rising 6th – 8th graders.  
See the flyer below for more details. 

Elementary Fine Arts Summer Camp  
This camp is for Rising 3rd  – 5th graders.  

See the flyer below for more details. 
Jacket Athletic Boosters Summer Camps 

See the flyer below for more details.  
 

MEDICATION PICK UP 
As we near the end of the school year, I would like to remind 

you that your child’s medication should be picked up from the 
clinic by THURSDAY, MAY 25, 2023. School policy does not 

allow for medication to remain in the school over the summer. 
It will be important for you to make arrangements to pick 
up your child’s medication since medications may not go 

home with the student. Any medication left in the clinic after 
THURSDAY, MAY 25, 2023,  will be discarded according to 

policy. 
Do not hesitate to reach out to Roxane Smith, RN, BSN/School 

Health Nurse for any questions or concerns.   

 

Alphabet Countdown Z to A 
Have some fun with us and join our Alphabet Countdown to 

the last day of school.  
 

Monday, 5/8 N Wear navy blue or neon colors 

Tuesday, 5/9 M Wear maroon, magenta or 
mismatched clothes 

Wed. ,5/10 L Wear lace, lavender, or lilac 

Thurs., 5/11  
K 

Wear kindness shirts, 
something with kittens or kisses, 

dress like a king 

Friday, 5/12 J Wear jewels, jeans, or a special 
jersey 

Monday, 5/15 I Wear ivory or inside out 
clothing 

Tuesday, 5/16 H Wear something covered with 
hearts or wear your favorite 

hat 

Wed., 5/17 G Wear green, gold or grey 

Thurs., 5/18 F Wear fuchsia or forest green 

Friday, 5/19  
E 

Wear something elegant or 
something covered in elephants 

Monday, 5/22 D Wear denim or Disney clothing 

Tuesday, 5/23 C Wear all colors, cat clothing, or 
a cap 

Wed., 5/24 B Wear black, blue or brown 

Thurs., 5/25 A Wear aqua 

 

Testing Tips for Parents  
 

Preparing a student for a Testing Session – For 
Parents  

1. Make sure your child gets an ample, normal 
amount of sleep the night before the test  

2. Mark testing days on your calendar to help 
remind you and your child when the testing will 

take place and plan your preparations.  
3. The student should eat a nutritious and filling 

breakfast. Avoid high sugar cereals which can make 
the student hyper and/or unfocused.  

4. Make sure the student is on time (if not early) on 
the day of testing  

5. Set a backup alarm to avoid the possibility of 
oversleeping  

6. If you child is sick please contact the school 
immediately to inform them.  

 
Working with Students who are anxious about 

testing – For Parents  
1. Try not to put too much pressure on the student. 

Reinforce that as long as they worked hard in 
preparation and did their absolute best you will be 

proud of them.  
2. Have the child visualize success. Encourage them 
to rehearse what it will feel like to get a good score 

on the test.  
3. Try to use positive language when talking about 

expectations of the test. Do not overinflate the 
student’s expectations but also try to avoid negative 
wording (e.g. replace “you are going to fail this test 

if you don’t study” with “if you don’t study you 
aren’t going to pass this test.”)  

4. Plan for a fun outing or treat for your child after 
the test has been completed.  

5. Keep a positive attitude about testing in general 
around your child and emphasize their ability to 

demonstrate what they have learned rather than the 
consequences of not passing. 

Last Day of School 
The last day of school is quickly approaching.  

The last day is Thursday May 25th. Dismissal will be at 1:45    

Summer Learning Opportunities 
Our rising 4th & 5th grade students will have an opportunity 
to participate in a Summer Science and Writing Camp. There 

will be a limited number of seats.  
Please see the flyer below.  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bgcnf.org%2Fcamps&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C88d0c465278248f82aad08db2a4944e4%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638150266554918294%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iL%2BV%2B%2BlmRWN2tCK28RUUkm2asgRXrEtsKJxejW9dMyY%3D&reserved=0
https://fun4auggiekids.com/Camps/


 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

We are looking for BUSINESS PARTNERS to help bring opportunities to our kiddos! Become a BP and your logo will appear here!  

Volunteer!  
We have some great plans for the rest of the 
year to share with you! We have updated our 
volunteer link, check it out for opportunities 

to help! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AA

5A62AAAF5C61-volunteer1 
 

Final PTO Meeting of the Year 
Our final PTO meeting of the year will be 

Tuesday, May 16th at 5:30. Join us in person 
in the CES Media Center, or on Zoom 

here: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/876966184
06?pwd=NXdhZy9EQkhrWDFEdEwxcGwyMHN

vQT09 It's election time, plus! Hear about 
what we've been able to do for Crookshank 

this year! 

 

Birthday Messages  
 

Celebrate your student's birthday by featuring 
their name on our scrolling marquee (in the 

parent pick up line) for an entire week! Sign up 
at  

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/crookshank-pto 
We must have your submission by the 
Tuesday prior to your requested week.  

 

 

Lunchroom Help  
We are in need of Parent Volunteers to help with 

lunchroom coverage.  If you have an hour (or two) to 
spare and would like to help out, please sign up!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aa5a62aaaf5
c61-volunteer1 

 

Have Fun With Us Next Year!  
Have you been wanting to become more involved at 

CES? Join us on the PTO Board! We serve the school in 
so many ways, and we have FUN doing it! You don't 
have to be a stay at home parent- we are working 

parents who each give a little to make a big difference! 
Here are the positions available for next year: 

Secretary 
Spirit Sales Chairperson 
Fundraising Chairperson 

Special Events Chairperson 
Team up with another person to co-chair any of these 

positions, too! Reach out to us at 
CrookshankPTO@gmail.com if you'd like to join us or 

nominate someone! 
Fill out this Google Form to nominate yourself or 

someone 
else! https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKe
pe3GMTligL_BAGtEJWVoNUWMe2z8O7C6muJFO5M1On

g5Q/viewform 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

THANK YOU to everyone who contributed to Teacher 
and Staff Appreciation Week. We were absolutely 

blown away by your generosity and thanks to you, we 
were able to give them a wonderful week. We are so 

grateful for our Cougar Families! 
 

 
  
 

Smencils! 
Smencils are back! On Tuesday and Thursday 

mornings, they are on sale- one for $2 and three for $5.  

 

https://www.littlesmilesfl.com/
https://premiermartialarts.com/staugustine/
https://www.epicbh.org/
https://bozardford.com/
https://www.bbbsstjohns.org/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FGfFrTpmh8p_BvhrSeAc4GA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C01ea29335a984a4e0d3008db1de4dc9f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638136641620147827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=24cAmYCqwOmgYMGGHC1ukKoVW%2FXmkzf4YD293tYcdK8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FGfFrTpmh8p_BvhrSeAc4GA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C01ea29335a984a4e0d3008db1de4dc9f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638136641620147827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=24cAmYCqwOmgYMGGHC1ukKoVW%2FXmkzf4YD293tYcdK8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F87696618406%3Fpwd%3DNXdhZy9EQkhrWDFEdEwxcGwyMHNvQT09&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cd8f20ced0819450dc3e408db4fd75066%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638191558422890665%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JW7GNWRuWPLVlTW07PnT9r187z2PHJLo72TGBsCr9ws%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F87696618406%3Fpwd%3DNXdhZy9EQkhrWDFEdEwxcGwyMHNvQT09&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cd8f20ced0819450dc3e408db4fd75066%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638191558422890665%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JW7GNWRuWPLVlTW07PnT9r187z2PHJLo72TGBsCr9ws%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F87696618406%3Fpwd%3DNXdhZy9EQkhrWDFEdEwxcGwyMHNvQT09&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cd8f20ced0819450dc3e408db4fd75066%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638191558422890665%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JW7GNWRuWPLVlTW07PnT9r187z2PHJLo72TGBsCr9ws%3D&reserved=0
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/crookshank-pto
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10c0f4aa5a62aaaf5c61-volunteer1&data=05%7C01%7Cgwendolyn.kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C58d0176b1d9644c842cd08da9e3f2f96%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637996291491144147%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v0O%2BIKn%2FbPVvD8Hhf9A7o%2FDu2GRov49XPdTqTNJjhD4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10c0f4aa5a62aaaf5c61-volunteer1&data=05%7C01%7Cgwendolyn.kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C58d0176b1d9644c842cd08da9e3f2f96%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637996291491144147%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=v0O%2BIKn%2FbPVvD8Hhf9A7o%2FDu2GRov49XPdTqTNJjhD4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:CrookshankPTO@gmail.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSfKepe3GMTligL_BAGtEJWVoNUWMe2z8O7C6muJFO5M1Ong5Q%2Fviewform&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C40c323186dfd4081c7b908db36e9004b%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638164146609586148%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z69q04lAJPYtX8ygWUdL9GibkStf2TGWkehO1LdldXc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSfKepe3GMTligL_BAGtEJWVoNUWMe2z8O7C6muJFO5M1Ong5Q%2Fviewform&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C40c323186dfd4081c7b908db36e9004b%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638164146609586148%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z69q04lAJPYtX8ygWUdL9GibkStf2TGWkehO1LdldXc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSfKepe3GMTligL_BAGtEJWVoNUWMe2z8O7C6muJFO5M1Ong5Q%2Fviewform&data=05%7C01%7CGwendolyn.Kling%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C40c323186dfd4081c7b908db36e9004b%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638164146609586148%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z69q04lAJPYtX8ygWUdL9GibkStf2TGWkehO1LdldXc%3D&reserved=0


 



 

 



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

  

http://www.challenge-island.com/firstcoast


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bgcnf.org/camps


 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 



 

  



 

 

  



 
  

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.getfortifyfl.com

